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          July 10, 2003 
 
 

REQUEST FOR CONFIDENTIALITY 
 
 

Attn: Reviewing Engineer 
Federal Communications Commission 
7435 Oakland Mills Road 
Columbia, MD  21046 
 
RE: Confidentiality Request for PYFRDRRUG100 
 
To Whom It May Concern: 
 
 
This letter serves as an official request for confidentiality under FCC rule section 0.459.  
Matrics, Inc.  requests confidentiality with regard to the following documents in the filing 
for equipment approval identified by FCC ID. No. PYFRDRRUG100. 
 
(1) Schematic Diagrams. 
(2) Bill of Materials. 
 
It is the opinion of Matrics Inc. that disclosure of this information to the public and/or to 
our competitors would result in significant loss of revenue.  This information should be 
kept confidential for a period of three (3) years. 
 
 
 
Regards, 

 
 
Kevin Powell 
Senior Manager, Product Development 
 
 


